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T COLLEGE OF
UNIVERSITY LIERARIES
W y® & LEARNING SCIENCES

EMPLOYEE NEWSLETTER

-
E Issue 3: The Holiday Issue, November & December 2017
L]

Employee Spotlight:
Jessica Philbrook

This past October, the UL&LS welcomed Jessica Philbrook as the new Director of
Development for the College. Jessica brings with her a plethora of event planning
and development experience, and we are fortunate to have her on our team.

Ways to Give Back During
the Holiday Season

As of mid-November, the Holiday Season has
fallen upon us. Something about this season
seems to make everyone want to do better for their
community. There are many ways that we can to
give back to our communities and the holidays just
seem to put us in the right mood to make it
happen. Generally, the best way to give is through donations. Whether it is by
donating our time or by donating other goods to worthy charities, no gift will go
Unappreciated.

Find More Ways to Give!

October's Mystery Photo
Winner: Aaron Blecha!

Aaron said, "Frances’ desk always brings

a smile to my face- any time | see a “Hello
Kitty” | think of herl A great employee and

delightful co-worker"

A big thank you to John Benedetto,
Monica Dorame, Kathleen Garcia, Teresa
Neely, and Mary Tuttle for playing and
best of luck next time!

Read more about Frances'
Hellp Kitty collection here.

TECH TIP

How to Schedule

Recurring Meetings &g @/?

View a short online video on recurring meetings.

MYSTERY PHOTO:
Do you know where
this is?

Be the first to email
libadmin@unm.edu
to win!
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